
ATTENTION : DIRECTOR INFRASTRUCTURE PROJECTS 

Allan and Carolyn Cameron ( ) 

“Highfield” 

35 James Creek Road 

James Creek 2463 

Thursday 14
th

 February 2013 

 

SUBMISSION: WOOLGOOLGA TO BALLINA PACIFIC HWY UPGRADE- SSI-4963 

I support the project in the main but wish to register my concern re:- Position reference No 

13, Section 5 

“Highfield”  

James Creek Road 

James Creek 

I am concerned about our heritage home, started 1917, finished 1920 (No 13 in Section 5 

Pages 70 and 271 of 390 in the Historical Non Aboriginal Heritage Document FINAL) The 

house is built of bricks using lime mortar and is plaster lined. 

As we know from renovations in the past, the bricks and plaster are delicate and could be 

subject to damage by vibration. 

The house is on a hill overlooking the existing bridge and on the same geological layer that 

dips down under the highway road. We have recently felt the house shake during road 

works on the clover leaves, particularly vibrating rollers. 

The EIS and Final document states that we will not be subjected to vibration problems, but I 

wish to register my concerns that it may. 

I have photographed every wall, inside and out for future reference. 

Allan Cameron  

 

Carolyn Cameron    




